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Wednesday 27th January 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As I am sure you will be aware, the Prime Minister, Boris Johnson, has stated that there is 
insufficient data to show it would be safe for more pupils to return next month.  Setting out 
broad plans for the easing of lockdown restrictions, Boris Johnson said it would not be possible 
for schools to fully reopen immediately after half-term.  He added: "I know how parents and 
teachers need as much certainty as possible, including two weeks’ notice of the return of face-
to-face teaching. 
 
The Government hopes schools can start reopening to more pupils from 8th March 2021. 
 
I would like to reassure you that through these challenging and uncertain times, we will continue 
to do all we can to support our families.   
   
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr. Andrew Buttery 
 
  


